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Thursday 13th February 2020 

Dear Parents/carers, 

 

On Tuesday 10th March 2020, we will be holding a whole school art day. During the day, all 

children will have the opportunity to design and produce a fabric ‘tile’ which will then 

become part of a whole school banner. The theme of the work is ‘Emotions through art’. 

We will be dyeing materials in different ways and then stitching our designs. Many children 

may not have much experience of sewing and so this activity may require a great deal of 

support. That’s where you come in! We will be inviting parents to join us for the afternoon 

on this day, between 1:45 and 3:00pm. It doesn’t matter if you are not a sewer, it’s simply 

an opportunity to join your child/ren to complete a fun activity. 

If you have children in different classes, we will have a space available where you could help 

all of your children at the same time. 

Invitations will follow nearer the time. We look forward to seeing you! 

 

Mrs Swetman 

Art subject lead 
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